Bid Notice


[bookmark: _GoBack]The Hardin County Board of Education is currently accepting sealed bids for new roof work for the following schools: Hardin County Middle School, Parris South Elementary School, and the Vocational Building at our high school. For specific information on these projects, please contact TLM Associates at 731.988.9840 and refer to the Hardin County Schools Roof projects. Sealed bids are due by 1pm on Friday, April 9 at the Hardin County Board of Education. Please send to the attention of Michael Davis, Director of Schools, at 155 Guinn Street, Savannah, TN  38372. Bids will be opened at 1pm on April 9 in the upstairs board room. The Hardin County Board of Education reserves the right to reject any and all bids.
